
From: Lynn Victory   
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 3:02 PM 
To: Planning <planning@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE 
 
WITH RE THE CITY PLAN.....OPTION A    OPTION A    OPTION A 
 
COME ON FOLKS....50% GROWTH REALLY????  WE DONT HAVE THE 
INFRASTRUCTURE TO SUPPORT THIS 
 
WATER? WHERE IS THAT COMING FROM?  with the massive growth of over 
30% options the quality of life in San Mateo will not be what it is or has 
been.   You want no one driving but instead of improving public 
transportation you make bad decisions on already filled roads and no 
parking.    How often does a public bus visit north Shoreview that can 
actually take me to places I need to be for my personal growth I need to be 
at the Masonic Temple downtown at 8:30, I have not seen a way to get 
there on time and then across town To South Claremont in twenty minutes - 
I cannot walk it now and with all the construction you already have planned 
and underconstruction it is going to most difficult for the next 2-3 years. 
 
Down grade your silly hopes and let San Mateo be San Mateo. 
 
Thank you, Lynn Victorty 
 




